
 
 

September 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Netball Dresses 
 
We have been fortunate to secure an exciting and exclusive opportunity, only available to              
those students who are representing the school with extra-curricular netball activities.  
 
In collaboration with Olorun Sports Teamwear sales, we have great pleasure in announcing             
the option to purchase a fully technical and bespoke Ashlyns Netball dress. A copy of the                
design is on the reverse of this letter. 
 
The performance dress is an optional extra and not compulsory. To ensure that you order               
the correct size, please ask your daughter to come to the PE office at breaktime or lunchtime                 
to look at the sample sizes. 
 
The cost is £26 and orders can be placed via the uniform area of Wisepay. There is a four                   
to six week lead time and the deadline for orders is Friday 11 October. Please note that all                  
orders are non-refundable. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Mr J Preston 
Head of PE  

 



 

 


